
MINUTES OF MEETING REDCLAWS SOCIAL BOWLS CLUB
PLR BARGARA HELD 1 OCTOBER 2019

Meeting opened at 10 am

Attendees: Wally Power, Julia Fagg, Arthur Watson, Joan Lembcke, Marilyn Power

Visitors: Rod Pershouse, John Andrews

Apologies: Sandra Marshall, Bill Kirby

This was a special meeting called to discuss Expressions of Interest by PLR Bargara members to 
play in the Wide Bay Classic Super Challenge.  This Challenge is not part of Bowls Qld.  Rod & 
John gave reasons for PLR Bargara bowlers to put in a team (1,2 or 3 division depending on player 
interest).  Rod/John would pay the $100 entry fee if a team is entered.

As the Redclaws Bowls Club is not affiliated, the main criteria must be that a player be a member of
an affiliated Club, ie Bargara, East Bundaberg, Elliott Heads, Burnett etc.

Home games that would be played at PLR Bargara would be played on a Saturday on the main rink.
Any pairs games would be played on the old rink.  Rod intends to approach PLR Sales for 
sponsorship if there are enough players to put in a team.  Names to be submitted to Wide Bay 
Classic by 29 October 2019.  At this time only green fees will be the outlay for players, although 
petrol money for the buses will be looked into.

The Bowls Committee have agreed that Expressions of Interest can be placed onto the noticeboard. 
Rod will also inform the players after the games on Friday and Sunday.  Sponsorship around this 
time, January thru to March, may have to be changed.  To be decided.

Positives: good bar sales.  Public Relations with Sales.  

John & Rod left the meeting at 10.53 am.

The PLR  Redclaws versus Bargara Bream Bowls Club sheet to be put on the board.  Sunday 27 
October 2019 – Action: Julia Fagg

Letter to be sent to Residents Committee regarding sponsorship for three special events – Action: 
Marilyn Power (sent).

Greens cleaned and ready for play on Sunday Des Allen Funerals Sponsorship Day 6 October 2019 
– Action: Wally Power

Sandra and Arthur oganising raffles/money for Sponsorship Day.

Sandra Marshall, Joan Lembcke and Marilyn Power to change signatures at NAB.  Completed.

Julia Fagg to be away 14/10 until 25/10  Marilyn to act as Games Director.



Arthur Watson to be away 14/10 until 21/10.

Next Meeting Monday 8 October 2019, 9 am.

Agenda: Date of monthly meetings
Sponsorships
Wide Bay Classic
General business

Meeting closed at 11.25 am. 


